
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor McKenzie for answer 

by the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 22 June 2023 

   

Question  When will a council officer be meeting with a representative 

of Planning Democracy to discuss how the Council can 

assist with the RAMPS project (a website which enables the 

progress of planning applications to be tracked in an 

accessible format), as originally requested on January 7th 

2023 and finally agreed on April 13th 2023? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


